
From: Alexa Williams <alexa.williams@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk>
To: 'progofficer@aol.com' <progofficer@aol.com>
CC: Ruth Bamford <r.bamford@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk>; Michael Dunphy
<m.dunphy@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk>; Emma Baker
<emma.baker@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk>; Rosemary Williams
<r.williams@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk>
Sent: Thu, 15 Jan 2015 9:53
Subject: RE: Sustainability Appraisal - Examination

Dear Helen,

In response to the Note of 13 January I can reassure the Inspector that neither Council has ruled out

the possibility that the revised SA work could suggest an alternative approach. We have also taken the

opportunity to check that, because of the links between the two plans the current Bromsgrove SA is

capable of being consistent with the revised Redditch work. This work is currently being undertaken

and I will therefore provide confirmation that the timetable is suitable in the context of both SAs on

Monday 19
th

January.

Kind regards, Ruth Bamford

Head of Planning Services

Alexa Williams MRTPI, Planning Officer

Planning and Regeneration Services

Redditch Borough Council, Town Hall, Walter Stranz Square, Redditch, Worcestershire, B98 8AH

Tel: (01527) 534178

Email: alexa.williams@redditchbc.gov.uk Website: www.redditchbc.gov.uk
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